
 

 

 

 

Press Release 
 
 

Meet the US buyers! 

 

June 5th, 2023 

 

The event is part of the GO INTERNATIONAL IN USA PATH offered by the EU-funded « S-ACCESS » 
project, supporting European SMEs to participate in Public Tenders outside EU. 

 

The « Meet the Buyers » online event will help the participating companies listen directly from 
Buyers their tender planning, their market needs, the tender requirements, and conditions they 
use, etc. to improve the company’s readiness for applying. 

 

This event represents the next step of the GO INTERNATIONAL IN USA PATH foreseen to 
accompany the Small and Medium Enterprises alongside their discovering of Public Procurement 
in the USA, followed U.S. mission in October (1-13) with visits to « Railway Interchange » and « APTA 
EXPO » exhibitions, meetings with Public Procurers and Private Procurers, B2B meetings with local 
Supply Chain companies, follow-ups, and other activities. 

 
 
 
 

 


